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The Nottinghamshire County Council (Highfield Drive and Standhill Road, 
Carlton)(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2020 (7227) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
 
The restrictions are intended to replace the existing white line and “PATROL”  markings at 
the junction of Highfield Drive and Standhill Road. The double yellow lines will help ensure 
that vehicles do not park in the vicinity of the junction. The removal of parked vehicles will 
give an unobstructed route for pedestrians, especially children attending the school on 
Standhill Road. Vehicles turning out of Highfield Drive will have a better view of traffic on 
Standhill Road. 
 


